
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

JOIN US…………… 

This Wednesday at noon at Moe’s Restaurant as we 

welcome our guest Wayne Dunker, City of Washington 

Parks Director.  Wayne will talk about upcoming 

projects in the city’s parks including some upgrades to 

Optimist Park. 

______________________________________________ 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

01/22 – Noon gathering at Moe’s Restaurant with City of 

Washington Parks Director, Wayne Dunker as our guest. 

01/29 – No noon meeting – Winter Social on 01/30 

02/05 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant 

02/06 – Night Clubbers meeting at Moe’s Restaurant at 

6:00pm. 

 

If you have not already be sure to “like” us on Facebook 

at Optimist Club Wash Mo. 

And continue to check out our website. 

http://optimistclubwashmo.wixsite.com/optimistclubwas

hmo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS… 

01/30 – “Winter Social” at The Washington Room 

______________________________________________ 

JOIN YOUR FELLOW OPTIMISTS…… 

Both Day Club and Night Clubbers as we gather at The 

Washington Room on Thursday, January 30th for our 

“WINTER SOCIAL!”  The festivities begin at 6:00pm.   

Dinner menu will be Pot Luck.  Bring that favorite dish 

you would like to share with the group.  We have done this 

the past few years and we have had a great dinner with a 

lot of variety!   

Be sure to get your RSVP into Julie at the information on 

the invitation no later than Tuesday, 01/28 so that 

beverages and other supplies can be purchased. 

For those of you not familiar with The Washington 

Room…it is on the second floor of the building that houses 

Los Cabos Mexican Restaurant and Citizens Bank at the 

corner of High Street and Hwy 100.  You can park on the 

Los Cabos side and go up the stairs or park in the back and 

you will be on the same level. 

Looking forward to a great “social” gathering of 

Optimists! 
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CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR JANUARY “LET 

YOUR OPTIMISM SHINE” RECIPIENTS…. 

 

 
 

Amelia Timpe from Marthasville Elementary 

 

 
 

Drake Garris from St. Vincent School 

 

 
 

Estiven Levin from St. Ignatius School 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

OUR CLUB MEMBERS VACATIONING IN 

HAWAII HAVE KEPT IN TOUCH….. 

 

In this picture The Redhage’s (along with Nell’s sister 

and brother in-law) met up with The Winzenburger’s and 

The Steckel’s for their own Optimist Club meeting.  We 

are sure they got a lot of decisions made!!! 

 

 
 

 

 



Then at last week’s noon meeting The Steckel’s and the 

The Winzenburger’s joined us via facetime.  Thanks to 

George Dohm for doing the technical work on the 

Washington side.  It was fun having them with us! 

 

 
 

____________________________________________ 

 

SPEEDY RECOVERY….. 

 

To fellow Optimist, Trish Mitchell who recently had 

hip replacement surgery.  Thoughts and prayers for a 

continued speedy recovery!  Hope to see you back at 

meetings real soon. 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

 

 

2019-2020 Officers & Board Members 

 

Chris Marquart  President 

Tim Willard   Vice President 

George Dohm   Secretary 

Rita Griesheimer  Treasurer 

Julie Frankenberg  Past President 

Gary Winzenburger  Board Member 

Dan Yoest   Board Member 

Sara Cunningham  Board Member 

Nick Frankenberg  Board Member 

Sally Brock   Board Member 

Judy Straatmann  Board Member 

 

 

OPTIMIST THOUGHT FOR THE BI-WEEK 

 

 

 


